
PREFACE ix

I should like to thank by name all the friendly cor­
respondents who have, often at real cost of time and 
labour, sent me information on the subject of surnames ; 
but the list would fill several pages. So I must limit 
myself to saying in the words of Captain Grose that— 
“ Several gentlemen (and ladies), too respectable to be 
named on so trifling an occasion, have also contributed 
their assistance.”

Ernest Weekley.

University College, Nottingham, 
April, 1916.

PREFACE TO THE SECOND EDITION

This edition differs from the first in a few small details 
only. A number of misprints have been corrected, 
and some statements as to the origin or survival of 
unusual surnames have been modified. The index 
has also been overhauled and a few omissions repaired. 
For most of the corrections 1 am indebted to the 
vigilance and knowledge of friendly correspondents.

E. VV.

February 1917.


